
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 22 September 2017 8:58 AM 
To: 'Noni Lord' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: Supported Employment Services Award - AM2014/286 

 
Dear Ms Lord,  
 
I refer to your email below and the AED Legal Centre’s request for an extension of time.  
 
If the AED Legal Centre wishes at a later date to file material derived from the documents produced 
pursuant to the order made against the Bedford Group, or any of the other orders for production 
which have been issued on the AED Legal Centre’s application, it may do so. However subject to this 
no further extension will be granted beyond the extension already granted until close of business 2 
October 2017. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
 
From: Noni Lord [mailto:noni.lord@aed.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 21 September 2017 4:52 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: Supported Employment Services Award - AM2014/286 

 
Dear Vice President Hatcher,   
 
We refer to the orders issued yesterday and our request for further time.  
 
We note that Bedford Group has been granted an extension by the Commission to produce their 
documents which is after the date in which AED is required to file its submissions and materials.  
 
We therefore believe that this is another reason why AED should be granted an extension beyond 2 
October ’17.  
 
Regards,  
Courtney for  
______________________________ 
Noni Lord 
Legal Assistant 
AED LEGAL CENTRE 
Suite 4 Level 9, 276 Flinders Street, Melbourne 3000. 
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